
From: Julie Hugg [mailto:JHugg@columbia-stmarys.org] 

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2007 4:09 PM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: #070034-sale of land 

 

I strongly object to the sale of the land located at 2574 N. Downer Ave. to New Land 

Enterprises whose intent is to construct an intrusive to the neighborhood, 5 story parking 

structure.  The land and whole 2 block business district is historical and a 5 story parking 

structure has no place in this area.   


